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Invitation to all 

Assalamu Alaikum Warahmatullah 

  

Dear brothers please find attached (up)documents about the Bangladesh Massacre that took place on the 5
th

 May 

2013. I would like to also invite you all to a National Muslim Conference  that has been organised by the Ulema’s 

and leaders of Muslims organisation, on the 24
th

 May 2013 – 6pm -9pm, at the Water Lily Centre. 

  

69-89 Mile End Rd, London E1 4TT 

  

Wasalam 

  

Abdul Qayum 

  

Imam & Khateeb  

East London Mosque 
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